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Southwest ASGS section
October 20, 2000

Greetings from the Southwest Section

Things seem to be picking up here in the Southwest, we have some willingness from
the folks in Texas to host a spring meeting, we have recovered the money
misappropriated by our past Treasurer and the very hot weather has passed.

We have a meeting scheduled for March 30, 2001 in College Station, Texas, Hubert
Lange will be the host. We have about 45 - 50 registered members many in Texas, so
hopefully we will have a decent turnout. The episode involving our past Treasurer Dave
Mortimer has been resoived to our satisfaction, thanks to Mike Souza, Jack Korfhage
and I'm sure many others. Without going into a lot of detail in this report we have
recovered the money in full and hopefully made changes to keep this from happening
again.

We are in need of a alternate director and a chairperson, but we hope to get them, in
Texas next year. Jack has sent out dues notices for the upcoming year. That's about it,
see you in Colorado in November.

Sincerely,

Robert Singer
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http://www.asgs-glass.org/ASGS/RegSections/Southwestern htm

American Scientific Glassblowers
Society

Southwest Section

The Southwest Section of the ASGS covers Oklahoma, Arkansas, Texas, and
Louisiana (see map).

The Southwest Section is one of twelve sections of the American Scientific
Glassblowers Society (ASGS). For more information on activities and local
membership, contact one of the officers below. For national membership,
please see the information on National Membership.
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Bob Singer

' Director \

(225) 644-5858
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Secretary/
Treasurer Jack Korfhage (225) 359-2108

Upcoming Events
The Southwest Section Meeting has been changed to March 30, Thursday evening
registration and reception. Friday March 31 & Saturday, April 1.
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The meeting will be held in College Station, Texas. Hubert Lange will be the host and is
arranging the program. | will provide more details later.

Alt Southwest Section Members should receive Dues Notices the week of Oct 16-20.

If you are a Southwest Section Member, or you think you should be, and did not receive a
Dues Notice please contact Jack Korfhage, Secretary-Treasurer korfhage@bsf.net
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